
Town of Acton  
Public Notice 

 
 

The Acton Planning Board  
will hold a 

 
Public Hearing 

 

 on Thursday, March 6th, 2025 at 6:00pm 
 

For the Discussion of a Preliminary Subdivision 
Plan Application proposing a four-lot 

subdivision.  
 

LDP Construction / New Beginnings Estates.  
Foxes Ridge Road, Map 260; Lot 022. 

 
 

This Hearing will be held in person at the 
 Acton Town Hall, 35 H Road. 

 
For more information 

please contact the Land Use Department  
(207) 636-3131 ext. 410 


